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If you have any queries regarding this decision, please contact: 

Stephen Chard, Democratic Services Manager 

Tel: (01635) 519462 or e-mail: stephen.chard@westberks.gov.uk 

Part I 
 

The future of the Public Spaces Protection Order (PSPO) in 
Newbury Town Centre (Item 1) 
 
Individual Decision No: DOD4498 
Officer: Nigel Lynn, Chief Executive 

 
Resolved that: 

 

 The PSPO is varied with the removal of the prohibition and requirement at paragraph 3B 

of the Order.  

 The PSPO is extended as amended above under restriction 3A for a further three years.  

 
This decision is eligible to be ‘called-in’.  However, if the decision has not been ‘called-in’ by 
5.00pm on 26 January 2024, then it will be implemented. 

 

 


